From Bernice Thomas
Cherry Gardens Community

Subject: Special Use Permit for development of Liberty Place Townhomes at
2525, 2613, and 2701 Belt Boulevard Richmond Virginia 23234 .

December 3, 2020

Mr. Ebinger,

| received your material on the Liberty Place Townhomes development and
shared it with several members of our community . The majority was against the
development of this area in our neighborhood.

We do not support a special use permit for the area listed above.

Respectfully submitted,
Bernice Thomas

Cherry Gardens Neighborhood

Cc: Brian Jackson
Mr. Ebinger

Councilwoman Reva Trammell



